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Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Year 4 children have been invited to watch Carleton High Schools dress 

rehearsal of School of Rock. 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 10th July and children will walk to Carleton 

High School leaving just after registration and will return to school in time for 

lunch. Children will need to come to school in their normal school uniform with a 

sunhat and suncream (or other weather appropriate clothing). 

As we are walking there is no cost required for this trip, however we do need 

parental consent. Consent can be given via MCAS by going to Trips then Available 

and then “Year 4 Trip to see The School of Rock at Carleton High School.” 

Please note that if we do not receive parental permission then your child will not 

be able to attend. Parental consent should be given by no later than Tuesday 9th 

July.  

Please contact the office if you have any questions or are unable to give consent via 

MCAS. 

Kind regards, 

Mr McIntyre 

 

Year 4 Teacher 
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